
 

Shannon & Wilson is pleased to announce its acquisition of Concord, 

California-based Hultgren-Tillis Engineers 

October 1, 2022 

 
As of October 1, 2022, Hultgren-Tillis will join Shannon & Wilson, a prestigious 68-year-old 
geotechnical and environmental consulting firm with a reputation for excellence in the transportation, 
water resources, industrial, and federal sectors. 
 
“With its strong technical capabilities and similar commitment to high-quality service, we are thrilled 
to fold Hultgren-Tillis Engineers into the Shannon & Wilson family,” said Greg Fischer, Shannon & 
Wilson president. “We are confident our combined talents and shared philosophies will enhance our 
capability to serve our clients throughout northern California and beyond.” 
“We are excited to unite with Shannon & Wilson to continue to serve our clients throughout the San 
Francisco Bay and Sacramento areas,” said Kevin Tillis, president of Hultgren-Tillis Engineers. 
“Shannon & Wilson is an exceptional company and an industry leader.  It is our privilege to join a 
company that shares our culture of technical excellence.”   
 
This acquisition is a key component in Shannon & Wilson’s continued nationwide growth and 
expansion.  With a combined staff of nearly 20 professionals, Shannon & Wilson’s northern 
California operations will be a formidable resource to Shannon & Wilson’s current and future clients. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.shannonwilson.com/news/259123  

https://www.shannonwilson.com/news/259123

